
 
 

Heath Village Retirement Community  
Public Service Announcement 

 
 

Heath Village Parkinson’s Support Group-Discontinued 
 
Washington Twp, -- We regret to inform you that the Heath Village Parkinson’s Support 
Group has been permanently discontinued. While the group has not been meeting due 
to the pandemic, since we will not be resuming this support group, please remove this 
resource from your files and community calendars. 
 
For more information, please call Melissa Nichols at 908-684-5006.  
 
About Heath Village 
Heath Village is a full-service retirement community located at 430 Schooley’s Mountain Road in 
Washington Township, Morris County. For further information, please call 908-852-4801 or visit 
us on our website at www.heathvillage.com. Like us on Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/heathvillage.  
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